
Loxley NDP Meeting 28 June 
2017 - Outcomes
Attendees:

Jonathan Baker - Chairman
Ian Davidson - Minutes
Peter Morris
Sarah Boyle
David Brazendale
Justin Whitehorn
Peter Coote
Matthew Watson

Neil Pearce - In attendance

1. Apologies: 
Glynn Jones 
Ken Osborne 
Annie Ashworth 
Julie Fewins 
Peter Coote 
Jane Sloan

2. Declaration of Interest
There are still a few forms that have not been completed and these need to be completed 
ASAP - ACTION : JB to follow up with KO 

3. Minutes of previous meeting 
Approved

4. Matters arising:
The planned public consultation has been postponed as there is still work to be done on 
defining the village boundary and details of the site allocations.

5. Review of village boundary following the proposed Built-up-Area Boundaries (BUAB) for Local 
Service Villages (including Loxley) issued by SDC for consultation.

Since the last meeting NP had some comments on the proposal that was agreed at the 
meeting.  He also presented the BUAB that has been proposed by SDC.  There followed 
some discussion regarding the purpose of defining the boundary and whether or not it 
should include proposed site allocations.  
It was decided that in order to clarify the situation the meeting would consider the SDC 
proposal and raise the points of disagreement.  This will be proposed to the Parish Council 
in order that they can submit Loxley’s proposed BUAB to SDC by 28 July 2017.
Once this has been done then the focus will be on the site allocations that NP is currently 
working on.  He will have the first one for our consideration shortly and the remainder will 
be done by the time of our next meeting at the end of July. ACTION: NP

The proposed BUAB from SDC was discussed and the meeting agreed that there are four 
areas that should be considered for change (see attached).  



ACTION: NP to provide a marked up map along with detailed justification for the proposed 
changes.  JW is to present these to the PC for approval and submission to SDC.

6. Consultation with Village re Proposed Boundary and Site Allocation
It was agreed that it is essential that we communicate with the village as to what we are 
doing.  It was agreed that it is not practical to try and send a flyer and have drop in 
meetings before the school holidays so and it was decided that a on sheet summary of 
where we are will be produced for putting up on the village notice board and in the pub.  
This will also be emailed to those people that we have addresses for.  ACTION: JB and AA

7. Project Planning
There was no update.
PM raised the issue of budgeting and it was agreed that there is a need for clarification of 
the likely spend to the end of the project  and the availability of the necessary funding.
ACTION: JB,PM,PC and JW to meet and prepare budget.

8. Publicity
See 6 above

9. Next Meeting
Scheduled for the Thursday 25th July at 7pm in the school Peter Morris to Chair 

10. AOB
None




